MASKS ARE REQUIRED IN THE CLINIC!

January 2021:
[bookmark: _GoBack]As regulated health professionals chiropractic and massage have been deemed essential during this round of lockdowns. That being said, we all need to do our part in reducing the spread of covid19. If you or someone you have been in contact with are showing signs of illness we ask you to please reschedule your visit. This also applies if you have travelled or been in contact with a confirmed case. At this time we are unable to see patients from out of town unless you have been in the Muskoka area for a minimum of 2 weeks. 

August 2020:
Massage is now offering their full services- 15 minute chair massages and 30 minute massages are now available.  We still are not offering the roller table at this time in order to limit high contact areas. 

￼May 28, 2020:
And just like that our team is back together!! Massage therapists recently got their directives that they are able to gradually return to practice. Lorraine and Taylor are working hard to put in place all of the health and safety protocols required by their governing body. Both will be returning to work as of June 8th!! For the time being they will be requiring a minimum of a 45 minute massage- 15 and 30 minutes will not be offered at this time. As stated in our last post, please be patient with scheduling. We are going to do our best to get everyone the care they require. Thanks everyone and stay tuned for more updates and protocols 

May 27, 2020:
We will not be accepting online bookings at this time.

May 26, 2020:
On May 25, the Ministry of Health announced that chiropractors
￼could start a gradual return to work- We finally have the green
￼light and we couldn't be more excited!
￼That being said, there are obviously going to be some changes
￼required for safe practice and we hope you will bear with us as
￼we prepare to reopen our doors in the safest environment
￼possible.
￼Dr. Knox will be resuming regular hours as of June 1st whereas
￼Dr. Christie and Dr. Boosamra will be returning the week of June
￼8th. Kali will be back starting June 1st as well to get us all
￼organized and to book appointments- please be patient!
￼Scheduling is a little trickier these days as we are to maintain
￼physical distancing as much as possible so she will need some
￼extra time to figure all of this out. We know it has been a rough
￼couple months- we will do our best to get everyone in as soon
￼as possible but remember this is a NEW normal, not business
￼as usual.
￼Massage therapists have not been given the go ahead as of yet-
￼we will update you as soon as we hear more! Along those lines,
￼please stay tuned for more updates on how the office will be
￼running. From things like PPE to patient flow, we will be
￼informing you of everything we put in place for health and
￼safety moving forward.
￼Thank you all so much for your ongoing support and
￼understanding ❤ we look forward to seeing you soon!!
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